
 
 
Elementary Partners in Funding  
10 a.m. May 30, 2018 
District Office Board Room, 1306 Dupont St. 

 
 
Welcome, Introduction, Recap of PTA Summit in 2017 – Superintendent Greg Baker 
 
Dr. Baker welcomed the group of PTA/PTO representatives, principals and district office staff and 
asked everyone to introduce themselves. Dr. Baker said the way schools fund needs has changed 
throughout the years and he said the meeting was an opportunity to share ideas for the next steps in 
the fundraising journey.  
 
Update from the Bellingham Public Schools Foundation – Kim Lund, Executive Director 
Bellingham Public Schools Foundation 
 
Kim Lund handed out meeting minutes from the Fundraising Summit last June and a draft of the 
Partners in Funding document. She said they are looking for clarity, 



 
• Headed – integration within the classroom. Resources 
• What is the role of music & arts? Across the school district it looks different – how to 

supplement. 
• What happens outside the classroom? School garden/ conservation site/snack & breakfast 

program 
 
 
Next Steps, Ideas for Future Meetings – Jackie Brawley, Executive Director of 
Communications and Community Relations 
 
Jackie handed out a survey for the group as next steps are developed. Hope & assumption is that we 
will meet again – and regularly in the future. 
 
 
 
 
 


